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September 2024     8 Ender Newsletter       Issue 8 
 

PEACE ARCH CURLING CENTRE 
1475 Anderson Street White Rock BC 

manager@peacearchcurling.com 

www.peacearchcurling.com 

 T: 604 531 0244 

 

Curling Season is Coming! 
   

 

  

 

Upcoming Events 

  SEPTEMBER 22th  

Season starts Sunday !!! 

 

BAR- Updates 

The bar has is undergoing some 

renovations to is menu.  Trying out 

some new items. Don’t worry we 

still have IPA and 1516. 

The club purchased a new set of 

wine glasses that we will use for 

all wine. 1 size fits all.   

Say Hello to our new bartender 

Daina and welcome back to 

Stephanie on Thursdays and 

Kayla on Sunday, Wednesday, 

and Friday.   

 

On August 19 the registration system went live online.  

Thank you all who registered early it helps league reps 

and the board identify where we need to spend time 

marketing. 

It is 1:46 am and Branden and I have just put down our 

first flood over the houses.  We have 4 more to go.  The 

plant start up was late due to weather and the 

compressor not being cooperative.  

Practice ice will start WEDNESDAY SEPTEMBER 18TH 

IN THE AFTERNOON on a first come first serve basis.  If 

it gets busy, please limit yourself to 30 mins, allow others 

to join in.   

 

Educators League Friday 3:30 -5:00pm open to anyone 

who works or worked in a school-spread the word to 

your teacher/assistant/clerk/custodian … 

mailto:manager@peacearchcurling.com
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            Our Supporters 

Special Thanks to our advertisers in 

the club.  

Try to visit, purchase, and mention 

where you saw their sign 

  Murray Hyundai- White Rock 

Oceana Parc 

   Henry Drilling/D&B Auger 

KPU University 

Schill Insurance 

Barnes Wheaton GM 

Aspira Pacifica/Peninsula 

IG Wealth Management-Rick Floer 

Weeks Insurance 

Christine and Blaine Makasoff  

Fedewich & Witt Notary 

Trevor Halford -MLA 

Peace Arch News 

MNP 

Kerri Findlay – MP 

Crystal Hearing 

Larry Dyok 

If you know some company that   

wants exposure let me know.  

 

League Options 2024-2025 

Sunday Afternoon Open   11 teams 

Monday Morning Senators    32 Registrations 

Monday Women 4 pm   -- 8 teams 

Monday Night Open   -- 8 teams 

Tuesday Morning Women – 30 reg – need 2 more 

Tuesday Random Stick – 23 registered - Full 

Tuesday Night Men’s – 8 teams 

Wednesday Morning Senators – 20 Registrations 

Monday and Wednesday Senators – 26 registrations 

Wednesday Junior – 5 registrations 

Wednesday Night Open 11 teams – some need 1  

Thursday Morning Women – 54 registrations 

Thursday Afternoon Sturling – 22 registrations - Full 

Thursday Night Men’s – 12 teams – men needed 

Friday Morning Open – 82 registrations 

Friday Educators Open TGIF – in progress 

Friday Night Open – 10 teams-  

Saturday Learn to Curl  - 24 registrations.  

Member Discounts: Last year they were ended except for a 

few who just purchased them.  All prices were merged and 

all curlers are members with rental benefits of the lounge.  
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Donations - Rock Handle Campaign 

What are those names on rock handles about? 

For a $1000 you can have a name of a loved one, your own, or a 

company engraved on the handle. Just inform the office of what 

handle and use the DONATE TAB on the website.  Money is 

collected by BC Amateur Sports and a tax receipt is issued.   

You can donate to the building capital projects through this 

system.  We are actively fundraising for various upcoming 

projects in the next few years: new floor and brine lines, new 

upgraded plant, dehumidifier and ice scraper.  

Last year we had 4 more handles purchased.  

 

New FACEBOOK/INSTAGRAM 

Join us in promoting the Peace Arch Curling Centre! Follow our 

newly created Instagram account to stay updated and become 

a part of our vibrant community, where every game is an 

opportunity to connect, laugh, and create lasting memories. 

Let's spread the joy of curling together! Follow us now 

@peacearchcurling. 

You Late Night Curlers 

If you end up as the last team on the ice please turn off the 

lights on the cold and warm side, and close the doors when you 

head up to the lounge. After last call, you are all welcome to 

stay in the lounge to chat and finish your drinks.  If you outlast 

the bartender, please turn off the lights and TV when you 

leave.  Saves $$ and wear and tear on the technology.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            Lounge Available to Rent 

 
As a Curler of the club you get a 20% discount 
on rental of the lounge. We have hosted: 
weddings, receptions, celebrations of life, and 

   parties of all sorts.  
 

 

 


